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July 2019 
 
Dear All 
 
LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2018/19 
 
As the 2018/19 school year at Ladbrooke has come to an end, I would like to congratulate all 
the children for their hard work and good attendance.  It has been a successful year in terms 
of academic progress and achievement throughout the school which has been a continuous 
theme over a sustained number of years.  We are sure you will agree that the school provides 
a safe and aspiring place to learn.  Our children obviously make the school what it is and we 
thank them for all their efforts during the year.  In particular, I would like to wish all of our 
current Y6 the very best for the future in their new schools.  I’m sure their time at Ladbrooke 
has enabled them to develop and prepare them for the future, with a life-long love of learning.   
 
As in previous years, the governors would particularly like to thank Miss Webster and all the 
school staff and volunteers who have worked exceptionally hard during the year.  All staff are 
committed and we are lucky to have such a strong team.  It is also the support of parents, 
guardians and others outside of school that really help to shape the future of our children.  
Without your help the school, and our children, would not achieve what it does – so thank you 
for your help.  We would also like to thank FOLS for all the various events and activities 
throughout the year which have been great fun for all and have the raised much needed 
funding for the school too. 
 
The Governing Body has prepared an Annual Report which is on the website and this sets out 
our work during the last year.  We believe we have a good, well rounded Governing Body that 
fulfils its functions in a supportive and rigorous way.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please do not hesitate to ask! 
 
We hope everyone has a lovely summer holiday and look forward to seeing you all next 
September.  Let’s continue to ‘Work Together, Achieve Together!’ 
 
 
Governing Body 
Ladbrooke JMI School 
 

 


